Message to the JNU Community

23.03.2018

Some teachers and students have been falsely making allegations against the JNU Administration.

This is for the information of all that all rules and regulations regarding the functioning of the
university are strictly followed.

1.

JNU Administration is committed to following the rules and regulations enshrined in its
Statues and Ordinances as well as other university regulations and the UGC Regulations and
Guidelines. In the admission, recruitment and other academic activities, the relevant
Constitutional provisions and Parliamentary laws are followed by the administration. This
includes observing ethical standards and rules regarding “social justice, gender justice and
natural justice”.

All administrative decisions are taken as per the rules and policy decisions are taken on the
basis of the approval/recommendations of the Statutory bodies, such as Academic Council
and Executive Council.

Jawaharlal Nehru University stands for zero-tolerance towards cases related to “sexual
harassment”. An “Internal Complaints Committee” (ICC) has been constituted as per the Act
of the Parliament and UGC Regulations and stakeholders are encouraged to report such
cases to the ICC.

The JNU Administration strictly follows Government Finance Rules (GFR). The university has
an internal audit section and it submits annual reports to the CAG.
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